
FRG Fundraising Opportunity
DFMWR would like to enhance this year’s 
Tree Lighting event by o�ering FRGs the 

opportunity to sell baked goods.
Only 3 Brigade FRGs will be selected.   

Contact Sharra Rivera Munoz at 
(270) 798-2059 to submit your FRG for 

consideration no later than Nov. 16, 2018.

Annual Tree Lighting 
Friday, Dec. 7, 2018
Division HQ 5:30pm-7pm

FRGs will be required to be set up no later than 
4:30pm on the day of the event.


